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Dear Sirs 

 

Report of the investigation into the incident where two tubular stands detached from the 

fingerboard on Maersk Invincible 

While the mobile drilling facility Maersk Invincible was engaged on a completion operation 

in well 2/8-N-4, two tubular stands became detached from the fingerboard and fell out across 

the drill floor. 

 

The direct cause of the incident was that the locking mechanism in the latches in the 

fingerboard failed to work as intended. 

 

We have investigated this incident and attach our report, which has identified breaches of the 

regulations. The report describes identified nonconformities, and we would request an 

explanation of how these will be dealt with. 

 

We would request a response to this letter no later than 8 April 2019. We also request that this 

letter and the report are made known to the elected officers for the workforce, including the 

safety delegates. 

 

Should you discover factual errors in the report, we would request that you contact us within a 

week of the date of this letter. 

 

The report will be published on www.ptil.no a week after the date of this letter at the earliest. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Irja Viste-Ollestad, by authority 

head of supervision 

 

 

Ola Heia 

principal engineer 

Attachments: 3             


